

THE HUB NEWSLETTER

Valuable Resources for First Year and Exploratory Students

THAT'S A WRAP! (ALMOST)

As we wind down Spring 2022, what can we expect next?

We hope that you have already met with a Hub advisor for Fall 2022 advisement and are prepared to register for classes. If you haven't already responded to our emails/texts to schedule your Hub appointment, there is limited time to schedule for April and May. For those with declared majors, the final day to meet with a Hub advisor is Friday, May 20, 2022. Beginning Monday, May 23rd and on, declared majors can schedule an advisement appointment with the appropriate advisor from their College Student Services Center. Non-EOP Exploratory students will continue to receive advisement services at the Hub until a major is declared.

Find your advisement office here.



Hello, my name is Ernesto Cruz and I am one of the

Academic Advisors at the Matador Advising Hub. I have

been working at CSUN since 2017. A fun fact about me,

I am freelance musician, trained in clarinet but also

other wind instruments. I love CSUN's diverse

population that we have on our beautiful campus. I

enjoy meeting new people and learning what they are

hoping to accomplish at CSUN. College is a roller

coaster so hang on but have fun future alum!

ADVISOR SPOTLIGHT

Happy Spring Matadors! My name is Grace Castaneda and I am a Senior Academic Advisor at the Hub. I have been on campus since 2011 and have had the opportunity to work with many different students. In college I struggled to figure out what I wanted to do after graduation but with the help of my advisor I experienced an "ah ha" moment and found this career. I hope to help you

find your passion and path here at CSUN and





In order to enroll in classes for Fall 2022, the Vaccination Policy requires that all individuals coming to CSU campuses for academic programs, employment, or other activities be fully vaccinated, including a booster shot, or exempt from vaccination.



For additional help, contact the Klotz Health Center: Phone: (818) 677-3666 Email: shcinfo@csun.edu

Learn more about how to complete the attestation

Title 9 Training

To promote a culture of respect on campus, all college students in the United States must complete a sexual misconduct and violence awareness and prevention education program. At CSUN this training is online, interactive and video-based, featuring real-

> All students who are required to take the training will have a "Title IX Not Anymore" registration hold that prevents enrollment in classes. Once the training is completed, the hold will be removed within 24 hours

Learn more about how to complete Title 9 Training

Thinking about Summer Plans?

Go on Outdoor Adventures with Associated Students

Do you love the time you spend outdoors? Do you thrill in the challenge of trekking through the mountains or paddling through deserted canyons? If so, you may be interested in some of the programs Outdoor Adventures is offering this summer. Check out the Outdoor Leadership Program, Adventure Trips, Team Building, and more!

Learn More about Outdoor Adventures



Find a Job or Internship through Handshake Handshake offers access to our job board and online career services. In Handshake, you can find and

apply for jobs and internships, sign-up for Career Center events and workshops, upload your resume, practice interviewing or, schedule an on-campus interview. All on-campus federal work-study jobs and most student assistant positions are posted in Handshake. More than 500 CSUN alumni are available through the Matador Network to mentor you on your educational and career goals.

Learn More about Handshake

Take Courses Over the Summer

nmer can help meet prerequisites, fulfill requirements, start a minor, boost yo GPA, or even get ahead on your degree plan. Summer classes are offered online and on-campus, can be $taken\ at\ CSUN\ through\ Tseng\ College\ or\ through\ community\ college, and\ have\ multiple\ session\ lengths\ to$ fit your schedule. You will get the same courses that you would in the fall or spring, just in a shorter timeframe. Get more information by the registering for one of The Hub's Summer School Workshops. Learn More about Summer School Workshops



CAMPUS RESOURCE SPOTLIGHT



The Pride Center at the University Student Union supports lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer (LGBTQIA+) and questioning students, faculty and staff through programming and educational outreach to improve the campus climate for LGBTQIA+ individuals, as well as to advocate for the respect and safety of all members of the campus community.

Learn More About the Pride Center



Klotz Health Center The Klotz Student Health Center proudly

offers many services to address your health needs and questions at little to no cost! Services include primary care, sports medicine, nutritional counseling, birth control

education, Advance Directives/Five Wishes. travel clinic consultations, chiropractic care, acupuncture, physical therapy, dental, and vision appointments as well as lab and X-ray services.

Learn More About the Health Center



Food Pantry

The CSUN Food Pantry can provide food and toiletries for CSUN students, faculty, and staff in need. Individuals may visit once per week and at each visit they receive a week's worth food. They also help people apply for CalFresh, a nutrition assistance program that helps lowincome individuals and families buy the food they need.

Learn More About the Food Pantry





CAMPUS OFFICE HOURS:

Mon to Thu 8:30AM to 5:00 PM 8:30AM to 4:00 PM

(818) 677 - 2900 matadoradvisinghub@csun.edu Contact us through our online form



IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

May 13	Last Day of Instruction
May 14 to 20	Final Exams
August 27	Fall Classes Begin
September 25	Last Day to add/drop/swap



MISSION STATEMENT:

The Matador Advising Hub at California State University, Northridge is a centralized advising office for firstyear freshman and new and continuing exploratory students. We strongly support the belief that academic advisement is a vital part of helping students accomplish their academic and professional goals. Cultivating a collaborative relationship between students and advisors is central to our work at the Hub. Students will have a clearer understanding of their role as active learners and their academic objectives



as they move forward in their chosen

educational path.

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM FOR EXCITING NEW **UPDATES!**

@CsunHub







SCAN HERE FOR ONLINE **NEWSLETTER**